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June 25, 2014 | gﬂwjf[{ -0/
Mr. Sattar Lodhi 09038744

Licensing Assistance Team

Division of Nuclear Materials Safety

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region |
2100 Renaissance Boulevard, Suite 100
King of Prussia, PA 19406-2713

RE: Withdrawl of Materials License Application
Dear Mr. Lodhi:

We wish to withdraw our Application for Materials License sent to your offices dated May 21,
2014 since we have been advised by the State of Massachusetts that they have jurisdiction
over this matter.

We would like to request a refund of the fee in the amount of $1,300.00 sent with the
application.

Please call me if you have any questions.
Thanking you in advance.

Sincerely,
Building Enclosure Associates, LLC
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Digitally Signed by Michael Velji

Michael Velji
Principal In Charge




